
Little Rock Convention & Visitors Bureau (LRCVB) takes the well-being of our visitors seriously, and we are 
committed to providing the most current information and resources regarding the current status of COVID-19. 
State and local officials along with LRCVB are monitoring the COVID-19 situation daily. We recommend all 
concerned individuals stay current with the most recent information provided by the Centers for Disease Control 
and Prevention (CDC) and the Arkansas Department of Health. 

It’s important to note that there are no travel restrictions to prevent travel or meetings anywhere in the U.S. It is 
also important to note there have been NO confirmed cases of the virus in Arkansas. 

LRCVB does not anticipate any changes to current scheduled events at LRCVB facilities (Statehouse Convention 
Center and Robinson Center), and we have already taken measures to provide a safer environment for all individuals 
that attend meetings and events in LRCVB managed facilities. We are providing hand sanitizer and wipes in multiple 
public areas throughout the facilities, and we are increasing the frequency of disinfecting handrails, doors and 
other public surface areas. 
 
While the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) currently believes that the immediate health risk to the general 
American public is low, it also acknowledges that the potential public health threat presented by COVID-19 is 
high. As such, extensive measures are being taken to limit the spread and impact of COVID-19. 

All current medical advice indicates that travel in the U.S. can continue as normal and the CDC is encouraging 
the same personal best practices that are standard for a typical flu season – frequent washing of hands, use of 
sanitizing wipes and consulting with a doctor before traveling when sick, and staying up to date on vaccinations, 
etc. 

Rest assured, we are continuing to monitor this situation and follow the guidance offered by the CDC, as well as 
state and local public health authorities, and will take precautionary measures and provide updates as they are 
available.

Additional Helpful Information:
- Arkansas Department of Health. They can be reached at (800) 803-7847.  Also, regular updates can be found 
here: www.healthy.arkansas.gov/programs-services/topics/novel-coronavirus.

- Centers for Disease Control (CDC).  Regular updates can be found here: www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/.  
You can sign up to receive a weekly update.


